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SB 1376, Relating to Education 
Senate Committee on Education 
Hearing—February 06, 2015 at 1:15 PM 

Dear Chairwoman Kidani and Members of the Senate Committee on Education: 

My name is Loraine Fleming, and I am the Director of Behavioral Health and Medicine at The 

Queen's Health Systems.  I would like to provide my strong support for SB 1376.  This 

legislation would expand the Ike Pilialoha program, a collaboration between the Hawaii 

Department of Education (HIDOE), the Tripler Army Medical Center (TAMC) and The Queen's 

Medical Center (QMC).   

Ike Pilialoha is a unique, evidence-based model for the provision of behavioral health services to 

students.  The program is Based on the programs Started by in 2001 by the TAMC to serve 

military families, which have since grown to provide care to more than 5,6000 students at a 

dozen schools.  Ike pili aloha is the first collaborative program providing services to civilian 

children as well as did dependent children.  The program was introduced in Wahiawa 

Elementary School and recently expanded to Wahiawa Middle School. 

This model has shown to enhance the quality of mental and behavioral health services provided 

to students, and also helps to lessen the stigma that some may feel when they do seek out those 

types of services.  Moreover, the proximity of services on the school campus reduces barriers 

many families face in trying to access these services.  The expanded access to mental and 

behavioral health services has also had a significant positive impact on the entire school 

community, due to less disruptions or crises. 

We have been proud to be a part of the Ike Pilialoha team and would ask for your strong support 

in expanding this effective program to more students in Hawaii.  Thank you for your time and 

consideration of this important matter.

The mission of The Queen’s Health Systems is to fulfill the intent of Queen Emma and King Kamehameha IV to provide in 
 perpetuity quality health care services to improve the well-being of Native Hawaiians and all of the people of Hawai‘i. 
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